
Wetlands Protection Act Permit Review 
 
Complete this form and bring it to the Conservation Office.  If no one is in the office you can leave 
this form under the door.  The Conservation Administrator will determine whether your project 
needs a permit under the Wetlands Protection Act.  The Conservation Administrator will return this 
form to the Building Department: 
 
a) when it is determined that the Wetlands Protection Act does not apply, or  
b) when the appropriate permit application has been filed with the Conservation Administrator.   
 
The Conservation Administrator will notify you if your project requires a Wetlands Protection Act 
permit.  If you have any questions, contact Conservation Administrator Anne Herbst at 781-925-
8102. 
 
Name of Permit Applicant_____________________________________________________ 
 
Phone #____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Project Location ____________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Project Description___________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
do not write below this line 

 
 

_____  This project, as described above, does not require a Wetlands Protection Act permit. 
 
 
_____ This project, as described above, does require a Wetlands Protection Act permit. 
 
 
_____ An application for a Wetlands Protection Act permit was received on __________. 
 
 
Signature___________________________________________________ 
  Conservation Administrator 
 
Stamp: 
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